From: Flynn, Mark W. <Mark.Flynn@chicagopolice.org>

Sent: Sunday, December 21, 2014 10:55 PM

To: Berlin, Steve

Subject: Travel 01 -05 Dec 2014

Dear Sir:

My name is Mark Flynn. I am a Bomb Technician with The Chicago Police Department. My star # is 21025. On the dates of 01 Dec - 05 Dec 2014 I attended Training hosted by the Federal Bureau of Investigation in Albuquerque New Mexico.

I received no gifts no Honorariums or stipends. I did receive a per diem as outlined by the F.B.I. which is commensurate with my expenses.

The tardiness of this e-mail is due to further training and local events demanding my attention. For this I do apologize.

If you should have any questions or if this e-mail demands any further attention please don't hesitate to contact me .

My office phone is 312-746-7622.

Thank you

Mark Flynn

